Esther’s House Ministries Newsletter
Ntcheu, Malawi
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With the help of a local pastor we were able to find
two more little girls for the residential orphan
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program at Esther’s House! On October 5 we
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welcomed 4-year-old Patuma Patrick, and on
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October 23 we received 4-year-old Busisiwe
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Kabanda. They have both been such blessing to

Esther’s House! Patuma has brought so much life
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and energy to the other children and staff, and

Busisiwe is just the sweetest and most affectionate
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girl. There are now 9 orphans living at Esther’s

House and 42 children participating in our non-
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residential orphan program.
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We have recently enrolled a 12-year-old boy
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named Chiyembekezo Makwinja into our non-
residential program. It recently came to our
attention that a girl in our program, Christina
Kalembela, was the head of a child-run household

and that she was taking care of her brother. Both of
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their parents passed away in 2002, and they have
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been living on their own since then. It is difficult to
imagine that an 18-year-old girl could have been




Storm damages Esther’s
House dormitorv

fending for herself and her little brother for the past 8
years, but that is just another reality of life in Malawi.
We are so glad to have Chiyembekezo at Esther’s
House participating in our feeding program and our
after-school classes where he can learn English and be
fed spiritually.

We have made a lot of progress towards bringing
electricity to Esther’s House this month. We have had
dialogues with the District Commissioner of Ntcheu
about our situation and the chief has spoken with the
First Lady. They have been very encouraging and
supportive of our cause. There have been children and

staff living at Esther’s House for over a year now
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without electrification, and we are praying that in the
very near future electricity will be available for not

only Esther’s House but also the surrounding village of
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On October 21 Esther’s House experienced severe roof
damage during a rainstorm. Although the rainy season
does not officially start until mid-November, we have
experienced several short rainstorms this month. They
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http://www.puremission.org/

